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Current Projects
Stability has been achieved after the migration to Unix. A page was added to the
newsletter for listing library jobs.

Usage

From July 21, 2011 to October 7, 2011, pages with tracking installed on the HSLI
website were viewed 3,485 times. Of those, the Newsletter home page was viewed 378
times. Individual newsletter stories were viewed 280 times. Conference pages were
viewed 2,549 times.



